
Westchester Corvette Club 

August 11, 2020 meeting minutes 

 

Meeting commenced at 6:36PM 

Rich Sarcone called the meeting to order and opened with a quick note that the July 12th run was a big 
success all who attended had a very enjoyable time. 

The fall cruise mystery run has not yet been finalized and no date has been set. 

Next on the agenda was Carlyle.  Rich called last week to get an update on the status of the event.  
Although the show is still on and as a result of the covid virus much of the event has been modified to 
accommodate all the necessary safety precautions.  Rich will be sending out an email to the general 
membership requesting a head count of those who will be attending. 

The fall car show is set for October 4th Billy conveyed to Rich that he had concerns regarding insurance 
coverage for covid 19.  Rich felt we should just have a covid 19 waver to be signed by each visitor.  Many 
other event holders are doing the same.  Rich has a boiler plate of a covid 19 waver and plans to modify 
it to accommodate our club.  If in the event some visitors refuse to sign it they will not be permitted 
access to the show and will be turned away. 

Our annual Holiday/Christmas party is up in the air and not sure if it will take place this year due to the 
pandemic.  Rich tabled this for further discussion at our September meeting. 

Rich Morgante gave his treasurers report:  We have $3,365.82 in our account. 

Rich Sarcone asked for a motion to adjourn, Art Templeton motioned all agreed. The meeting was 
adjourned at 7:25PM. 

 

SPECIAL NOTE: We want to thank Debi Stellio and her son Vincent for inviting us to their home to have 
our meeting, they are terrific hosts.  We can’t thank them enough for their hospitality. 

 

Submitted by 

Vincent Camporeale 


